
                                        

 
Lampco has extended its Hardship Skip-A-Payment program to include June loan 
payments. This hardship program is intended to assist those whose income has 
been adversely affected by the Coronavirus pandemic. Please complete the form 
below if you would like to take advantage of the Hardship Skip-A-Payment and 
deliver it to your nearest branch. Forms are also available through the drive-up.  
 

       
 

** Please remember that interest will still accrue daily and that skipping multiple payments could cause your accrued 
interest due from the date of your last payment to exceed the amount of your regular payment.  ** 


